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Have a great summer!! 
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May 21, 2018 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

Snack and Birthday : Cosette 

Readers: Weds. – Leslie (9:40 am - 10:20 am) 

 

We have a few 4” geraniums still available if you would like some.  

  

End-of-Year Program and Graduation will be Wednesday, May 23 at 6:30 pm in the Social Hall.  We will have a 

magic show in the Social Hall on Thursday, May 24 at 9:00 am – 9:45 am.  Please feel free to invite friends and 

family to enjoy the show!  Unfortunately, Michelle Cronin will not be in school or at our graduation on Wednesday.  

She wishes she could join us! 

 

Construction on Barrypoint Rd. will begin soon so parking may become an issue.  Scottswood Rd., the other street 

that runs along the church, may be a good parking option.  

 

 

Theme: End-of-Year Fun 

Last week we read Dr. Seuss books and made related crafts.  We 

also prepared for our end of the year program. 

This week we will clean-up and have fun playing together. 

 

We have enjoyed teaching your children so much!  Thank you so much 

for allowing us the privilege to work with them.  We had great fun! 

Warm Wishes for A Happy Summer! 

Mrs. Lisle, Mrs. Wert, Mrs. Kanatas and Mrs. Cronin 

 

   

      


